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Newsletter Friday 1st October 2021 

On Thursday our Year 3 ï 6 children represented our federation at the Cross Country event. 
Despite the horrendous weather, the children showed amazing resilience and good 
sportsmanship throughout the event. A FANTASTIC effort from everyone.  
The following children were all placed on the podium: 
 
Year 3 - Jamie 7th and Edward 8th 
Year 3 - Lily 7th  
Year 4 ï Ollie 1st 
Year 5 - Evie 5th 
Year 6 ï Josh 1st and Henry 2nd 
A FANTASTIC effort from everyone.  

  
 
 

 

 

 

 

House Teams and awards 

Each week I will keep you updated on the progress of our house teams. The children have 

enjoyed hatching their Dojo Eggs this week.  

Coverdale Swaledale Nidderdale Wensleydale 

60 36 55 46 

 

A message from Friends of School (FOMAS) 

We held our AGM on Tuesday evening, where we discussed a number of exciting fundraising 

events we hope to organise over the coming year.  

One way you can support is by using easyfundraising, it is free to use. Over 5,200 online 

retailers including John Lewis & Partners, Argos, Uswitch, eBay and M&S are ready to give a 

free donation every time you shop online. Plus, once youôve signed up and raised Ã5 in 

donations, easyfundraising will give us an extra £5 bonus donation. 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/?&utm_campaign=raise-

more&utm_source=social&utm_medium=whatsapp&utm_content=raf-w 
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Please register and choose our FOMAS group to help raise funds to continue being able to 

support our federation.  

The date of the next meeting is due to be held on Tuesday 12th October 2021, 7.30pm at the 

Coverbridge Inn, all welcome.  

Hello Yellow 

Quick reminder that we will be participating in World Mental Health Day on Friday 8th of 

October.  We would like to ask the children to wear something yellow to school. They can 

either come dressed in yellow from head to foot, or wear casual dress with a tiny splash of 

yellow somewhere ï or anything in between the two.  

Banana and nut free school 

This is a reminder that we are a banana and nut free school as we have a number of children 

with severe allergies. Children should not have food in their packed lunches that contain 

bananas or nuts. Thank you for your co-operation.  

Online Safety 

Having two sons aged 11 & 13, I am sure, like me, you want to keep your children safe online. 

Did you know that you can get help setting these up by speaking to an O2 Guru by calling 

0808 808 5002 for free, or visiting an O2 store. They can help whether youôre an O2 customer 

or not. Remember parental controls are not fail safe and wonôt stop kids seeing inappropriate 

content on other devices. So itôs always important to talk to your children about what they 

might see online, we have been focusing on this during our computing lessons this term.  

Inter-school transport 

The school bus between Middleham and Spennithorne will not be running Tuesday October 

12th or Monday 8th November. We are asking parents to make their own arrangements for 

transport on these dates.  

Have a fantastic weekend.  

Mrs Mann 

Executive Head Teacher 
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Federation Day photos 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Foxes Class  

In Foxes Class this week, we have started learning about American artist, Andy Warhol and 
we have thoroughly enjoyed exploring his ideas in our sketch books. A very quiet and 
absorbed class! 
We are currently on our road trip around New York and have been finding out about special 
landmarks and geographical features. We also watched a clip of King Kong climbing up the 
Empire State Building! 
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Owls Class 

Owls class found something very mysterious in their classroom on Thursday... A message 

in a bottle! They had a lot of questions about it. Is it old? Was it meant for us? Who left it 

in our classroom? They soon discovered it came from the Aegean Sea, so it has travelled 

an incredibly long distance.  
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aǊǎ aŀƴƴΩǎ ŀǾŀƛƭŀōƛƭƛǘȅ ƴŜȄǘ ǿŜŜƪΥ  

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Middleham Spennithorne Spennithorne – am 
Middleham - pm 

Spennithorne  Spennithorne – am 
Middleham - pm 

 

Keeping Children Safe Online  

Whilst children are spending so much time online, we need to make sure we keep them as safe as possible. If 

you would like some advice on this, please see guidance for parents below:  

https://www.net-aware.org.uk/networks/?page=7   

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/   

https://www.net-aware.org.uk/news/getting-to-know-what-your-child-is-doing-online/  

 https://www.childnet.com/parents-and-carers 

 https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/parents   

http://www.net -aware.org.uk/send-online-safety-hub/  

Diary Dates  

Thursday 30th September 2021: Owls & Foxes - Cross Country at Richmond School – children should arrive in school PE kit, 

with a packed lunch and water bottle.  

Friday 8th October 2021: Hello Yellow Day, World Mental Health  

Friday 22nd October: Harvest Festival – we hope to be able to invite parents to this event, more information to follow soon 

Friday 22nd October: Break up for Half term 

Monday 1st November: School Opens 

2nd & 3rd November 2021: Parents Evening – additional letter to follow 
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